
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: 21 Egton Road, Aislaby - NYM/2018/0252/FL
Date: 07 June 2018 03:11:01

Dear Team

Our next parish council meeting is on the 19th June, this will take us outside of the 10 day
response deadline, therefore, assume we are unable to have extension to respond?

Regards

Victoria Pitts
Parish Clerk

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network.
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